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SUMMARY 

Requires Oregon Health Authority to take steps to limit cost to hospitals, ambulatory surgical 
centers and extended stay centers for compiling and reporting records and data. Limits fee 
charged by authority for collecting records and data. 

Requires Health Evidence Review Commission to develop evidence-based guidelines for 
extended stay centers based on data collected over two- and four-year periods. 

Declares emergency, effective on passage. 

OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 

Legislative Counsel has not adopted standards for drafting measures that establish exemptions 
from disclosure of public records. 

This measure exempts from public disclosure patient information collected from health care 
providers in compiling data for health planning programs.  

The protected data likely could not be subject to mandatory disclosure under public records law 
as it would consist of protected health information. 


